
CRS, LLE and DMS are encouraging Demarest 
families to spend quality time together instead of 
doing homework.  To help with this endeavor, we 

will have 4 nights where no homework will be 
assigned.  Below are the nights so you may 

schedule family time instead of homework. We will 
send reminders before each HW free night.  

 Have a great school year! 

Wednesday, October 17, 2018 
Tuesday, December 4, 2018 
Thursday, March 14, 2019 
Wednesday, May 29, 2019 


